
Hello Vendors, 

  

The application for the 2025 St. Albert Farmers’ Market is now available on our website. 
Applications will be reviewed between January 15, 2025, and March 31, 2025. You will be 
notified via email when a decision has been made on your account. Please note that 
applicants are not accepted on a first-come, first-served basis as we strive to create a 
balanced market. For all questions, please email market@stalbertchamber.com or call 
780-458-2833. 

  

Take care, 

  

  

 

 

  

 

mailto:market@stalbertchamber.com
https://stalbertchamber.my.canva.site/chamberperks
https://business.stalbertchamber.com/events/details/chamber-christmas-luncheon-2118
https://business.stalbertchamber.com/events/details/business-afterhours-endeavour-brewing-company-coffee-roasters-2112
https://chambermaster.blob.core.windows.net/userfiles/UserFiles/chambers/824/File/EXPO/2025_EXPO_Contracts/2025EarlyBirdContract.pdf
https://business.stalbertchamber.com/events/details/business-afterhours-mixer-hosted-by-browns-socialhouse-2117
https://business.stalbertchamber.com/events/details/coffee-with-the-chamber-hosted-by-endeavour-brewing-company-coffee-roasters-2114?calendarMonth=2025-02-01

